
September 30, 2022 

Attn: Cenovus Indigenous Scholarships 

 

Dear Sponsor of the Cenovus Indigenous Scholarships, 

I would like to express my sincere appreciation in being selected as a recipient of the  Cenovus 

Indigenous Scholarship. I am enrolled as a third-year student at the University of Fredericton within the 

Master of Business Administration (MBA) program. 

Working in philanthropy at a post-secondary institution, I assist donors in the creation of student awards 

and see the strong impact this has on the livelihood of our students. I am so incredibly grateful to be on 

the receiving end of one such award. As a full-time working mother of two young children (5 and 7 years 

old) my days are very full! This award has reduced the burden associated with the costs of financing my 

education and will have lasting impacts for me and my family. 

As I continue my MBA, the intent is to move into a leadership role within the philanthropy sector. My 

well-developed skill set in combination with a newly acquired advanced education, lend well to a senior 

level role focusing on social enterprise, community investment and external relations.  To date, I have 

found the education to be incredibly rewarding and look forward to what opportunities, network 

connections and career advancement will unfold within my final year of school. 

Thank you for your generous support, it is contributions such as these that have lasting impact for 

students such as myself. 

Sincerely, 

Cori nne Longoz 

 

 


